
 
 
 
 

Village of Little Chute 
Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report 

June 30, 2015 
 

FOG Control Program Update 
 
We have prepared some samples of informational signs that can be placed in park shelters 
asking users not to put grease down the drains.  The content and placement of the signs 
will be discussed at the July Commission meeting. 
 
At the June Commission meeting, the guidelines for televising sanitary sewer lines and 
laterals were approved.  Within the guidelines are requirements for submitting a summary 
report, by each community, of their manhole and sewer inspection findings every 6 
months, as they relate to the observation and removal of grease in the sewer and 
manholes. 
 
Each Community is asked to define the limits in which sewer televising may take place, 
in regards to televising private laterals from the main sewer and without the property 
owner’s permission. 
 
Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence 
 
Bella Thai Cafe:  On June 26, 2015, we talked to Jay about the grease trap cleaning 
schedule for the restaurant.  He felt three months was too soon and did not clean the trap 
as we requested.  We told him to clean the trap and we would evaluate his schedule based 
upon his contractor recommendations.  Flush, Inc. cleaned the trap in mid-June and said 
that a 4 month schedule would be more appropriate.  We adjusted their schedule 
accordingly. 
 
El Jaripeo:  On June 26, 2015, we talked with Antonio’s father about submittal of 
documentation after they self-clean their trap.  He said that he personally cleans the trap 
every Saturday and would fax over the documentation after each cleaning. 
 
 Sites Requiring Grease Traps:  
 
Down the Hill Bar (Retained AP Plumbing.  He says trap is on backorder) 
Village Lanes (Install September 2015) 
 
 
 



 
Reminder Letter to Send: 
 
There are no reminder letters to send in June 
 
Site Visits 
 
Down the Hill Bar 
Landreman’s (Confirm Install)  
 


